EHS seeking additional cheerleaders
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Eastern High School will be holding an additional cheerleading try-out to increase the number

on the squads.
There will be a meeting for all previously appointed cheerleaders and anyone interested in

becoming a cheerleader on July 15th at 11 a.m.

And a try-out July 16th at 6 p.m. with practice immediately following.

They are looking to add at least five more members to each squad.

All cheerleaders must have sports physicals on file prior to July 15th.

You will meet the new coach at this meeting.

If you have any questions, contact Gina Farmer at grf5482@gmail.com or 812-987-5482 (text

or call).




